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Stanton Bridge Primary School Newsletter 

This newsletter will inform you about what 
the Year 3’s have been studying over the 
Autumn 1 term.  

The Year 3 team consists of our teachers: 
Mrs Begum, Mrs Iqbal, Mrs Griffins, Miss 
Heap and Miss Harp.  

  

English 

Our English topic was focused on Charlie 
and the Chocolate Factory. We wrote a 
setting description of the enthralling 
Chocolate Room, as well as a narrative 
about the story. The children enjoyed 
watching the film and reading parts of the 
story, which they then implemented to their 
work in numerous ways! 

 

Mathematics  

In Mathematics, we have been studying 
number and place value, addition and 
subtraction and multiplication and division. 
The children have enjoyed using concrete 
manipulatives to develop a firm foundation 
of these concepts, before moving onto more 
abstract concepts later in the year.  
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Science 

Our topic for science was plants! The 
children enjoyed getting hands on with 
plants, learning about plant parts, 
functions, water transportation and how 
plants can interestingly make their own 
food!  

 

 

 

 

 

P.E 

In P.E, we have been learning skills within 
Tennis. The children have enjoyed learning 
the skills of hand return, ball keep ups 
and shuffling effectively with Mr. Ali.   

Art: 

The focus in Art was children’s mental 
health and to get them settled back into 
school smoothly. Children have had many 
creative discussions and drawing based 
opportunities to express their emotions 
during these sessions. 
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Home Learning 
As part of home learning 
in year 3, pupils are 
expected to learn their 
spellings in preparation for 
the tests they have on 
Fridays.  
They will also be given 
their home reader books, 
which they will need to 
read each day as part of 
English.  
 
Additionally, as part of 
English, children are also 
expected to regularly log in 
to Reading Eggs at home to 
help enhance their reading 
and comprehension skills. 
For mathematics, pupils 
are also expected to login 
into Times Tables 
Rockstars to develop their 
multiplication fluency 
skills.  


